CAERNARVON HISTORICAL SOCIETY

2148 Main Street, Narvon (Churchtown), PA 17555

Report to the Township Supervisors March 27, 2020

The Historical Society has been closed since March 18 and will remain so until further notice. In the meantime our volunteers are working at home. Yvonne Styer is focusing on deed and ancestry research.

The Spring newsletter has been mailed out.

Bill Shirk has been working on an overlay of the Patent map.

Mary Shirk is supervising our yearly audit.

We are receiving bids for the add-on building for archival and restroom facilities. We thank the Supervisors for your help with this.

Programs Planned

(Some of these dates might have to be rescheduled)

April 25: Celebration of Robert Simpson's 150th Birthday

May 13: Annual Meeting and Show & Tell

May 16: Celebration of the Fire Company's 100th Anniversary. The Society will be open with a display of memorabilia

May 25: Memorial Day. The Society will be open with a display of veterans' photos.

August 1: Churchtown Day. Vendor spaces will be rented and the Society will have a table with flea market items for sale. People will be encouraged to wear costumes and march in the parade.

October (date to be determined): Bill Shirk will talk on the houses in Churchtown

Respectfully Submitted,

Chris Shepherd Vice President, Caernarvon Historical Society